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SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL

MEETING OF SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL

MONDAY 14th NOVEMBER 2005

QUESTION NO. 16
Question:
Councillor Derek Keating
“To ask the Manager to report on details of the number of applications made by South Dublin householders for the use of a second Green Bin on an area by area basis, and how many of these applicants have been supplied with new Green Bins?”
Reply:

There have been 125 applications for second green bins since the Council started accepting applications in April 2005. These applications were from the areas as follows:

Lucan / Clondalkin / Palmerstown

48

Tallaght




35

Terenure / Rathfarnham


42

There have been 27 refusals of applications for second green bins and these have been on the basis of size of the applicant families, i.e. that the family size does not warrant provision of second green bin.
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